
From: Noelle Leland Noelle@family-assistance.org
Subject: Art 4 Kids Packs

Date: March 8, 2017 at 2:15 PM
To: Klaus Schadow schadowkc@gmail.com
Cc: Pam S art4kidsinc@sbcglobal.net, Mary Gray Perdue Mary@family-assistance.org

Hi Klaus,

I want you to know that we received the art packs.

We have been using them at several events and with children of various clients.

What a wonderful program!

Thank you for your ongoing support! I know the kids are appreciative as well!

Noelle Leland
Assistant to the Executive Director

  
1030 Calle Negocio
San Clemente, CA 92673
Office (949) 492-8477 ext 118
FAX (949) 492-8081
Noelle@family-assistance.org
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